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As someone who regularly uses the A303 I believe the planned road changes should go ahead. The piece of
road past Stonehenge is dangerous as people slow to look at the monument. 
We cannot forever protect all our ancient monuments and keep their surroundings intact, no matter how
special, unless it really does not impact the lives of the majority of the population. In this case it impacts anyone
travelling the A303.
Regards,.

David Waller
Polventon




